
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW October 9, 2018 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
 
 
 
 
REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
LGBTQ ADVOCACY & INCLUSION WEEK INVITATION:  October 8-12: daily noon lectures, multiple Grand Rounds 
Speakers, and a SafeZone Training. We have confirmed nationally prominent speakers for a variety of lecture topics. The 
week is being organized by the WVU SOM SHAPE group, Pediatrics, General Surgery, Emergency Medicine, and the WVU 
LGBTQ+ Center.  
 
FMIG Family Medicine Interest Group will have its next meeting on October 15th at 12pm in room 2118. There will be a 
panel of MS4’s/Family Medicine Residents who can take any questions that students may have and talk about their 
experiences in the field of Family Medicine. Please sign up here! 
 
 
 

SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Shoe Collection Drive  
  
Support Morgantown Dance and sustainable practices by donating your gently worn new or used 
shoes. Drop off your spare shoes in the box in the Mountainlair or at Morgantown Dance Studio in 
the Mountaineer Mall on Greenbag Road now through October 31st.  
  
Morgantown Dance is a non-profit organization that supports community dance productions for all. 
Funds raised will be used for studio improvements and shoes collected will support micro-enterprises 
in developing nations. 
  
For more information contact Sherri Thompson info@morgantowndance.org 
  
I DONUT Run 0.5K Oct 28th  to Support Operation Welcome Home 
  
Genesis Healthcare and Operation Welcome Home invite you to participate their first ever 0.5K event 
on Sunday, October 28th from 2pm-5pm at Operation Welcome Home in Mylan Park in Morgantown. 
All paid participants will receive a t-shirt and will enjoy a donut power-up mid race. There will be 
Halloween family friendly activities and the event is pet friendly! Check out the Facebook page "I 
Donut Run 0.5k" and register online at https://genesishealthcare.redpodium.com/genesis-05k-
sponsoring-operation-welcome-home   All proceeds benefit Operation Welcome Home, an official 
partner of the Center for Service and Learning. 
  

https://goo.gl/forms/Wp9twhEwklZy5ypE3
mailto:info@morgantowndance.org
https://genesishealthcare.redpodium.com/genesis-05k-sponsoring-operation-welcome-home
https://genesishealthcare.redpodium.com/genesis-05k-sponsoring-operation-welcome-home


Student Organization Sponsors Needed for Blood Drives 
  
The American Red Cross, an official partner of the Center for Service and Learning, seeks student 
organizations to help sponsor blood drives on or around campus; students will receive service credit 
for any recruitment or participation. Organizations would be responsible for recruitment of donors 
and volunteers for the blood drives. Contact Lauren Thomas at lauren.thomas3@redcross.org or 
phone 681-209-2782.  
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